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Active Transport Link Options – Ballinger and Stringybark 
Roads, Buderim
Project summary 
Sunshine Coast Council is undertaking planning 
to improve the active transport network for 
walking and riding, connecting Sippy Downs 
and Buderim. 
The vision for the Ballinger and Stringybark 
Roads Active Transport link project is to 
significantly increase the number of people 
walking and riding. This will be achieved 
through the creation of an inclusive walking and 
riding outcome for people of all ages and 
abilities, including safety improvements for 
riders continuing on road. 
Options will consider the use of on-road, off-
road, shared and separated cycling facilities.  
The options analysis phase of this project is 
funded in partnership with the Department of 
Transport and Main Roads through the Cycle 
Network Local Government Grants Program.  

Project timeline 
Options analysis and concept design is 
scheduled for this financial year.  
Further design is currently scheduled as per 
below timeframes:  
Ballinger Road 

- 2024/25 Design Commencement 
Stringybark Road  

- 2026/27 Design Commencement 
 
 
 
 

Share your feedback 
Council invites you to share your thoughts on 
cycling improvements at Ballinger Road and 
Stringybark Road by completing an online 
survey by visiting Council’s Have Your Say 
website: 
www.haveyoursay.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
Or, scan the QR code below to complete the 
survey before 29 September 2023. 

 

Further information 
To contact Council’s project team please 
email  
InternetMailbox.DesignServices@sunshinec
oast.qld.gov.au 

Or contact Council’s customer service via 
the details below (please quote P-H4851 & 
P-H4861 Ballinger Road and Stringybark 
Road Active Transport Link). 
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A note from your local councillors 
We are pleased the options analysis and concept 
design is being progressed for this important project.   
We encourage you to share your suggestions that will 
be included and considered in the analysis and 
concept design. 
We are committed to working toward the funding and 
delivery of this important infrastructure project for the 
benefit of the entire community. 
Cr Christian Dickson and Cr Ted Hungerford 

 


